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Friday 11th June 

 Everyone Achieves More 

 
 

 
 

 
  

  

     

 

 

 

 

        

Attendance for 

the week 

before half 

term:  

Jade 100% 

Opal 98.2% 

Onyx 97.7% 

Garnet 96% 

Crystal 91.2% 

Amethyst 

90.4% 

 

 

             Workers of the Week… 

Ava in Onyx Class, she has produced some fantastic work this week and is 

making a real effort to improve her handwriting and presentation.  

Malak in Opal class, for her super introduction to her report and for working 

really hard with her spellings this week.  

Keely in Crystal Class for using Raj Resilience in her maths learning.  

Huxley in Jade Class, he was able to find 1 more and 1 less than a number to 

10!  

Grace in Garnet Class for her beautiful printed artwork. 

William in Amethyst Class for his incredibly imaginative writing 

CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL- WE ARE SO VERY PROUD OF YOU! 

 

 

This week the children across the school have all started on their Science Topics 

and there are many wonderful displays popping up all over the school to show 

the children’s learning.  

We have had Chance to Shine Cricket in school again this week, where the 

children developed their cricket skills and enjoyed the specialist teaching outside 

in the sunshine. 

I have shared with you today the detailed outcomes from our Local Authority 

Evaluation Day below are a few quotes from the report:  

“Children are well cared for and nurtured and their behaviour is a credit to 

the school”  

“Good progress has been and is being made” 

“Robust processes are in place to identify SEND needs, improve attendance, 

assess understanding, identify gaps in learning and communicate with 

stakeholder” 

Next week, on Tuesday and Thursday you are invited to join us to discuss your 

child’s learning- we very much look forward to seeing you. Please contact the 

office for an appointment if you haven’t already signed up. 

Have a lovely weekend everyone and enjoy the sunshine. 

Abby Symons, (proud and delighted to be the Headteacher of Corsham Regis) 

 

Please keep 

collecting clear, 

2L plastic bottles 

for our 

greenhouse- we 

have had so 

many donations 

but still need a 

few more- thank 

you very much! 

Thursday 17th 
June mufti day 
and FoR disco  

Tuesday 20th 
July mufti day 

Please bring £1 
on mufti days 
to support FoR 
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